
 

 

 

Did You Know that Jace one of our community fur babies went to doggy heaven?  Jan’s family 
is very sad about the loss of their beloved Jace.  Our pets are so much apart of our family that it’s 
heartbreaking when we have to say good-bye.  Pets are an important part of our La Solana 

community.  We will miss you so Jace 
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Did You Know that you don’t have to remove your Sunshades for the painting project?  The 
painters will do their best to paint around them, however, it’s your choice if wish to remove 
them. 

Did You Know that our summer Social Event Planners, Becky and Patricia are hard at work 
planning events?  Mark your calendars for May 22nd Taco Night, 5:00pm, poolside.  $5.00 
suggested donation.  On June 11th, Breakfast, Biscuits and Gravy, Clubhouse, 9:30am.  Keep a 
close eye out for the upcoming calendars - some great events are in the works.  Don’t miss out on 
the summer fun. 



Did You Know that there are 10 concrete benches placed around the community?  These 
benches were in Building 1 and Building 2 for decoration.  The decision was made to move the 
benches where the entire community of La Solana can enjoy them.  A moving crew came and 
placed them in several locations on the property for your sitting pleasure. Thanks to Sue Dunn, 
she made it happen 

Did You Know that the grass is not looking so good?  Summer is here and it’s time to 
fertilize!!!  Next week Carescape will put down Bermuda grass throughout the community to 
make the grass nice and green. 

Did You Know that the Board has approved Empire works for the painting project and soon 
construction will begin?  Starting around June 26th construction will begin. The construction 
phase of our painting project will happen first.  This involves preparing the buildings and other 
previously painted surfaces for new fresh paint.  It involves pressure washing, patch and repair of 
stucco and drywall where needed, scraping, sanding and priming where needed.  The teal tile 
bands on first floor patio walls will be removed and the substrate restored to a texture matched 
stucco finish made ready for paint.  Painting of all walls, buildings and metal structures will 
follow behind the construction phase:  power washing, patch repair, caulking, priming, removal 
of turquoise tiles, pair dry wall, to name a few! Approximately 3 weeks later the painting should 
start.  

Did You Know that Chair Yoga is quite popular?  If you want to find out about it, stop by the 
Clubhouse on Tuesdays and Thursdays at 9:30 am.  It’s fun and good for you!  Thank you to 
Debbie for organizing it. 

Did You Know that there is a new light in the pool area?  The light illuminates the BBQ area so 
now you don’t have to eat in the dark.  It’s great! 

 

 

That’s all for now, look for the next “DID YOU KNOW”! 



 

 

  


